
CITY OF BONNERS FERRY 

June 7, 2023 

Adrienne Norris 
PO Box 34 
Bonners Ferry, ID 83805 
boundarycountywatchman@gmail.com 

RE: Public Records Request 

Dear Ms. Norris, 

CITY OF BONNERS FERRY 

OFFICE OF THE CITY ATIORNEY 

7232 Main Street 
P.O. Box 149 

Bonners Ferry, Idaho 83805 
Phone: 208-267-4378 

This letter is to confirm receipt by the City of Bonners Ferry Police Department of your public records 
request dated 6/6/2023. This request was sent to me for review pursuant to City policy. 

Attached to this letter are two tort claims responsive to your request, which are the only ones the City 
has on file for the officers you referenced. 

Also attached is the Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Bonners Ferry and Boundary 
County School District 101 for the School Resource Officer position. 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

itdulft/' -;�::( I 
Cc: Judy Jeske, Police Department Records Custodian 


